To Przedszkole Zyrafa

15 March 2016

As our son will graduate from your preschool on 12 April and
start going to Japanese primary school in Warsaw, we would like to
thank Przedszkole Zyrafa and all the wonderful teachers and staff
members for their professional job. My 6 year-old son, Yusei Tanaka,
attended the preschool classes since last May and learned friendship
and basic behavior as well as Polish and English languages.

The teachers there are of high quality. They are kind, friendly,
patient, and confident. My son was always happy and willing to go to
preschool and we were also glad to see him sing and talk as he learned
at preschool. Although he will go to Japanese school from 14 April, we
believe that he will never forget the time he spent at Przedszkole
Zyrafa.

In the end, we would like to thank all the teachers, staff
members, Yusel’s friends and their parents again. We sincerely wish
Przedszkole Zyrafa all the best for the future.

Best regards,
Masanori Tanaka



